
Subject: Safety Notification – INCIDENT RESOLUTION - Robbery – Near Uptown Campus   
Offense: Robbery – Stolen Vehicle  
Date:  December 13, 2023  
  
Content Warning: This notification includes information pertaining to robbery, taking of 
property without consent, and violence.  
  
On December 12, 2023, the Tulane University Police Department notified the community of a 
reported robbery at a gas station near the Uptown campus.   
  
The suspect was arrested by NOPD. The stolen vehicle was recovered and returned to its 
owner. There is no known continuing threat to the community at this time.   
 

 

Please Remember These Safety Tips:  
1. Be especially alert when stopped at intersec�ons, gas sta�ons, ATMs and convenience 

stores.  
2. Beware of individuals approaching your vehicle to ask for direc�ons, hand out flyers, ask 

for money, or ask for a ride.   
3. Trust your ins�ncts. If you feel unsafe and can do so, get to a safe place and call for 

help.   
4. Do not leave your car running unatended with the key in the igni�on. Always keep your 

vehicle’s key on your person when exi�ng the vehicle.   
Never leave valuables in plain sight; lock your car and take the keys.  

 

If you have any addi�onal informa�on about this incident, please contact TUPD at 504-865-
5381.  

 

For counseling and other supportive measures, click here.  
  

To learn more about campus safety services and programs, click here.  
 

https://allin.tulane.edu/get-help
https://publicsafety.tulane.edu/services-programs

